From: Ned Carmody [mailto:ncarmody@thecommercialbanksc.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2009 8:39 AM

To: Comments

Cc: Nancy Pelosi; Harry Reid

Subject: FDIC Assessment Qutages

Much too high and unfair to community banks.

Ned Carmody

Vice President

The Commercial Bank

P.O. Box 217

Due West, SC 29639

Ph: 864-369-7328 Fax: 864-369-1078
Cell: 864-980-7936
NCarmody@TheCommercialBankSC.Com



